
May 9, 1996 

 

 

Ms. Priscilla McMillan 

12 Hilliard Street 

Cambridge, MA 02138 

 

Dear Ms. McMillan: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

you for the cooperation that you have provided to the Board. 

 

As a follow-up to Tom Samoluk’s recent review of your records, I would like to propose a plan which 

would allow for you to achieve your desire of donating your records to the President John F. Kennedy 

Assassination Records Collection (JFK Collection), while still maintaining copies of materials that are 

important to your continuing review of events related to the assassination. 

 

First, we would ask you to identify any records which are important for you and of which you would 

like to have copies in your possession.  Second, we would arrange for the transfer of all of your 

records to our offices in Washington for processing and eventual inclusion in the JFK Collection at 

the National Archives.  Third, the donation would be made under a Deed of Gift.  As a condition of 

the donation, the Review Board would agree to provide you with copies of the records which you 

have identified.  Under this proposed plan, your records would become part of the Collection sooner 

and be available to the public, and you would have the records which you would need.     

Our view is that your records would be an important addition to the JFK Collection.  We are anxious 

to add them to the Collection as soon as possible to allow public access.  Please review the proposal 

which I have outlined above.  Any suggestions that you have would be greatly appreciated. 

 

Again, thank you for all that you have done to assist the Review Board in attempting to fulfill its 

mandate.  I look forward to hearing from in the near future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 


